 2018 PTSC Judging Meet: Greenwood Chevrolet, Hubbard Ohio
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On Sunday October 14th our chapter traveled up to Hubbard, Ohio to a Flight Judging Meet & Judging School. Our event was hosted by Greenwood Chevrolet and members from the Shenango Valley Corvette Club. This was a great opportunity for our chapter to spread its wings so to speak and reach out to our Ohio neighbors, who were eager to have their Corvettes judged. We had a wide selection of twelve Vettes to judge at least one in each generation from C1 thru C5’s. (1956, 1965, (2) 1966’s, (3) 1967’s, 1968, 1971, 1994, 1995, & 1997.
Our Chairman, Don Geary welcomed everyone and presented each of our hosts with a PTSC Framed Certificate of Appreciation, thanking them for hosting this event. They are: Steve Rotunno – the New Car Manager from Greenwood Chevy, Ken Jelley – NCRS Museum Rep. and Dennis Webber – President of the Shenango Valley Corvette Club.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Judging Chairman, Bill Bryan followed up Don by going over the Agenda for the day. He met with the owners and judges then gave everyone their judging assignments, and discussed judging/owner protocol.
Before everyone started judging the cars, a 1 hour judging school was held and led by PTSC Outside Coordinator, Dave Kitch. He went over the NCRS Standard Deductions Guidelines and the CDCIF Guidelines. 
To start the day, Dennis Webber provided coffee and donuts for the entire group.  A great lunch was provided by Steve Rotunno and Greenwood Chevrolet. This break from judging gave everyone an opportunity to meet, and socialize. This facility was super nice and provided us with an excellent venue for judging the Corvettes.
Here are the results from the event as provided by: Judging Chairman, Bill Bryan.
12- Cars registered for Flight Judging
11- Top Flight Awards Presented
1- Second Flight Award Presented
7- NCRS Sportsman Ribbons Awarded
13- Qualified for Sportsman Points
19 – Judges
7 – Tabulators
36- Members registered for the event.
	3- Judging points were awarded if a member judged and participated in the l hour judging school.
At the end of the day Don once again thanked everyone for attending the event, and thanked our hosts for their hospitality. Both owners and judges had a great time. It was nice to meet new NCRS friends who all share the same passion for the Corvette. An event like this is what lifts our Pittsburgh Chapter above the rest. Not only is it a social event but it provides an opportunity for valuable judging experience. We hope to schedule another judging meet at this location in the future. 

